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March 25, 2022 

Dr. Holly Tankersley, Dean                                              

Spadoni College of Education and Social Sciences                       

Coastal Carolina University                 

101 Kearns Hall                                        

Conway, SC 29528 

Dear Dr. Tankersley,  

Thank you for the recent submission of Coastal Carolina University’s Elementary Education 

course verification form. Staff within the Office of Educator Services have reviewed the 

verification form and determined that the course sequence satisfies the requirements outlined in 

the Read to Succeed legislation.  

Please note this review process is to verify that the courses submitted includes the standards and 

elements outlined in the South Carolina Literacy Competency document (Grades PreK-5). This 

process does not verify whether or not the courses meet specific literacy requirements outlined in 

the legislation. That process will occur during the state accreditation process. 

Below is a listing of the courses that have been verified for the Elementary Education BS/BA 

program. Please verify through email correspondence that the information below is correct. 

Should Coastal Carolina University make any changes to this verified sequence of courses, 

please notify Whitney Jett (wjett@ed.sc.gov) with the changes.  

• EDLL 314: Foundations of Reading & Emergent Literacy (3 credit hours; practicum 

included) 

• EDLL 484: Content Area Reading and Writing: Integrating Children’s Literature Across 

the Curriculum (3 credit hours)  

• EDLL 377: Instructional Practices for Literacy (3 credit hours) 

• EDLL 422: Assessment of Pk-6 Literacy Development (3 credit hours; Practicum 

included) 

 

mailto:wjett@ed.sc.gov


Thank you, again, for your diligence and commitment in complying with South Carolina 

regulations related to educator preparation. This work will only improve teacher candidates 

entering the profession and the students with whom they work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Whitney A. Jett, M.Ed.                                                                                                                          

Education Associate                                                                                                                                    

Office of Educator Services  

 
 
 
 
 
 


